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Senator Nozzolio congratulated Auburn student Amanda Santana-Reyes for having her artwork selected to
appear in the New York State Art Teachers Association Student Art Exhibition. The Art Teachers
Association holds the exhibition as part of its annual reception in Albany where State Legislators,
students, parents and teachers share in the artistic accomplishments of the young aspiring artists in their
communities.

 
From left to right: Deborah Reyes, Senator Nozzolio, Amanda Santana-Reyes, Assemblyman Gary Finch,
Myriam Torres.


